PERSATUAN SEKOLAH LODGE (prr/sk/1262/79)

(LODGE SCHOOL ASSOCIATION)

P.0. Box 882, Tabuan Jaya,

93718, Kuching, Sarawak, Malaysia

Tel No.: 082-363554  Fax No0.:082-362517
E-mail: info@lodgeschool.edu.my

Homepage: https://www.lodgeschool.edu.my

To : All Parents / Guardians

Date : Tuesday, 27 May 2025

Title Director’s Circular May 2025
Circular Number : 06/DIR/2025

Dear Parents / Guardians,

Please take note of these information:

A-Levels Graduation Ceremony for Class of 2024/2025

Graduation Ceremony for the above will be held on 14 June 2025 starting at 9.00am at the
school hall of Lodge International School. Invitation and graduation program has been
extended to our graduands.

The Chairman of Lodge School Association together with Cambridge International Country
Director for Malaysia-Brunei have been invited to grace the above-mentioned occasion.

Entrance Assessment for Academic Year 2026 at Lodge National & International

Entrance assessment for new *Tahun 1 to Form 4 at National and from *Yr 2 to Yr 10 at
International is scheduled on 9 June 2025.

Parents who have already registered with our school would already have received the
assessment details via iSMS (Integrated School Management System).

Parents who are interested to enroll their children at Lodge, please call 082-363554 or via
info@lodgeschool.edu.my for further information from our Registrar, Ms Pauline.

Please note that these entrance assessment for *Tahun 1/ *Yr 2 is not intended for students
who are currently enrolled in our Kindy C. This is specifically designed for students who are
currently studying outside Lodge Kindergarten and they are seeking for enrolment for 2026
academic year.
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3. Readiness Assessment for Academic Year 2026 at Lodge Kindergarten

Readiness assessment for new Kindergarten A to C will be on 21 June 2025. Parents who have
already registered with our school will be receiving the assessment details in mid-June.

Please call 082-363554 or via email info@lodgeschool.edu.my for further information from
our Registrar.

4, School Term Break 2025

Term break 2025 for Lodge Group of Schools (including After School Care) will be from 29
May until 8 June. Lessons will resume on 9 June.

5. To all who are celebrating Gawai 2025, we would like to take this opportunity to wish all of
you A Joyous & Selamat Hari Gawai - “Gayu Guru Gerai Nyamai”. To the rest, we wish you
Happy & Safe Holidays.

We will update as and when we receive new announcement.

For further information, please contact the following:

Director, Mr Su Hiong Ai - 012-8726123
Principal, Primary & Kindergarten, Mdm Prisca Chambers - 019-8180260
Principal, Secondary, Mr Yunus Anak Apok - 013-8063553
Principal, International, Mr Markus Gatuman - 013-8335817

“TOGETHER WE CAN MAKE A DIFFERENCE”

Yours Sincerely,

.....................

- .‘; Group of Schools
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